
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
29 April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of our commitment to celebrating the success of students in Year 10, this year's reward trip will take 
place on Monday 21 July 2025. We will be taking the year group to Thorpe Park for a day of activities 
including, rollercoasters, water rides and fun. This will be an opportunity for the year group (and their tutors) to 
spend time together participating in a range of activities and reflect on the success of the year. 
 
The timings for the day are as follows: 
 
6:45 am ​ Depart from Medina College 
7:30 am ​ Ferry from East Cowes to Southampton 
4:00 pm ​ Leave Thorpe Park 
6:00 pm ​ Ferry from Southampton to East Cowes 
 
While the entirety of the year group has been offered a place, it does come with conditions that must be met 
to ensure those attending are working towards the Medina way of being ready, respectful and safe. This 
means that students who do any of the following may be removed from the trip: 
 
●​ Students caught vaping or in possession of vaping equipment 
●​ Students who are physically abusive to others 
●​ Students who are verbally abusive to others 
●​ Students who are not respecting their environment 
●​ Students who persistently truant lessons 
 
All students have been made clear of the expectations, and a fresh start has been implemented to ensure 
equity of opportunity. Please note, if a deposit is paid and a student engages with any of the behaviours listed 
above, the deposit will be non-refundable.  In order to facilitate the trip, we will be setting up three 
installments, including a non-refundable deposit on Arbor. The total cost is £55, and a £20 deposit is the first 
instalment which needs to be paid on Arbor by 10 May.  The second instalment will be on 10 June and final 
instalment is due on 1 July 2025.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the Year 10 team should you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss Bristow 
Head of Year 10 

 


